
Dear Asfordby Parish Council, 
 
Please find attached the declaration of result for the referendum on the Asfordby 
Neighbourhood Plan yesterday. Congratulations! A neighbourhood plan forms part of the 
development plan following approval by referendum in accordance with Section 3 of the 
Neighbourhood Planning Act 2017, therefore the plan is now a relevent consideration for 
determining planning applications. Please could you update your website accordingly?  
 
The final step is for Melton Borough Council to formally decide to “make” the neighbourhood 
plan.  
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Seb Wilkins MRTPI 
Planning Officer 
 
Tel: 07775537294 
Email: sebwilkins@melton.gov.uk  
 

 
 
Follow us @MeltonBC  
 
Visit our website for the easy way to access services 24/7 
 


